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Gabriola Sounder, October 14, 2020, p.7 
Regarding mask wearing to slow the spread of COVID 

Dear Editor 

It struck me reading the letter from coach Glen Murphy, October 7, 2020 Sounder, on why he does not 
always wear a mask that he uses the pronoun ‘I” in his letter nineteen  times but the pronoun “we” he 
only uses once and then only in the context of him and his daughter.   If we all as individuals followed 
Glen Murphy’s logic, none of us would be wearing a mask; until that is, the virus started spreading in our 
community.  By then obviously it would be too late.  Mask wearing is not an “I” matter, it’s a “we” 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Doe 

 

 


